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DEATH INVESTIGATION

On Wednesday, June 29, 2022, Winnebago County Sheriff's Deputies responded to 3600 Crowley Street where
they located a body of a deceased adult female. The female was identified as Sharry Crenshaw, 68, of
Rockford who was reported missing to Rockford Police Department on Tuesday, June 28, 2022. Winnebago
County Sheriff Detectives are currently conducting a death investigation. An autopsy will be conducted to
determine the cause and manner of death.

Additional details about the investigation are not being released at this time.

Anyone with information can contact the Winnebago County Sheriff's Detective Bureau at (815) 319-6400 or
Rockford Area Crime Stoppers at (815) 963-7867,
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